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3. TENNYSON STREET P60 PARKING RESTRICTION 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Manager, Transport and City Streets Basil Pettigrew, DDI 941-8542 

 
 The purpose of this report is to obtain the Board’s approval for the replacement of the P30 parking 

restriction in Tennyson Street, adjacent to Colombo Street, with P60 parking. 
 
 The existing P30 parking restriction is on the north side of Tennyson Street, east of Colombo Street, 

and will accommodate nine vehicles. 
 
 The Board recently approved the installation of an additional section of “P10 at anytime” for four 

vehicles just north of Tennyson Street, to meet the needs of three take-away shops, a butcher, and a 
cake shop. 

 
 Recent consultation with other local businesses has determined that they would like the existing P30 

restriction in Tennyson Street extended to P60. 
 
 Staff 
 Recommendation: 1. That the P30 parking restriction on the north side of Tennyson Street, 

commencing at a point 15 metres from its intersection with Colombo 
Street and extending in an easterly direction for a distance of 
94 metres, be revoked. 

 
  2. That the parking of vehicles be restricted to a maximum period of 

60 minutes on the north side of Tennyson Street, commencing at a 
point 15 metres from its intersection with Colombo Street and 
extending in an easterly direction for a distance of 94 metres. 

 
 Chairperson’s 
 Recommendation:  That the staff recommendation be supported. 
 
 


